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03. What documents should be put in place when
engaging employees within the financial services
industry?  Are any particular contractual documents
required?
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The following documents should be in place:
written statement of terms of employment e.g., a written contract of employment that complies with
the Terms of Employment (Information) Act 1994-2014 and the European Union (Transparent and
Predictable Working Conditions) Regulations 2022;
grievance and disciplinary policy;
protected disclosures policy;
dignity at work policy (anti-harassment and bullying prevention);
safety statement; and
where possible, an employee handbook that details all the statutory leave policies and other bespoke
policies of the RFSP.
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10. Are there any circumstances in which
notifications relating to the employee or their
conduct will need to be made to local or international
regulators?
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The CBI expects RFSPs to be open and transparent in their engagement, including concerning compliance with the F&P
Standards and the Common Conduct Standards. While early versions of the IAF regulations and related guidance contained
an obligation on a RFSP to report to the CBI if disciplinary action had been taken against an individual, the obligation was
removed from the latest version of the draft legislation. The Guidance indicated that the CBI would expect that they would
have already received relevant details as it provides that firms and persons performing PCF roles are required to report to
the CBI where they suspect that a "prescribed contravention" may have occurred for the purposes of the CBI legislative
framework and the CBI states that a breach of the Common Conduct Standards and/or Additional Conduct Standards is a
"prescribed contravention" for these purposes.
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